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REHEARSING FOR VALENTINE?S CONCERT

	 

 The Caledon Concert Band, under the direction of Rob Kinnear, was rehearsing last week for their upcoming concert. From Frozen

to Figaro: The Music of Love, and will be at Caledon Community Complex in Caledon East, Feb. 14, starting at 2 p.m. Tickets are

$12 for adults, $10 for students and seniors, and children 12 and younger get in free. For more information, contact Andy at

416-276-7852, go to www.caledonconcertband.ca or facebook.com/caledonconcertbandPhoto by Bill Rea
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